
Dear Parent/Carers of Marine Academy Primary pupils,

As always, we hope this newsletter finds you safe and well. As the
academic year came to a close, it is very challenging to put into
words just how much that time of year means to the entire
#TeamMarine community! It has been an incredibly busy academic
year as we look back on the progress and success of each and every
learner, and the collective achievements that have been made.
All of the outstanding learning, cultural capital opportunities and
career exposure does not happen by accident, and I would like to
take some time to shine a spotlight on some of our unsung heroes who
make these aspirations possible. Our dedicated teaching and support
staff teams are the front face of the experience our children and
families receive and we are very grateful for their unwavering
commitment to our mission. Alongside our wider teams, they selflessly
make sacrifices every day – regardless of the challenges thrown their
way – to ensure we remain true to our morals and our children
succeed in all they do. 
To the people who work relentlessly behind the scenes – our catering
team, playworkers, cleaners, admin team, and caretakers – I want to
say ‘thank you’ for all you do for our community! We would not be able
to work without you, and your dedication does not go unnoticed.
In addition to this, none of this would have been possible, and our
children would not have had a wonderful year, without you and your
support. We are incredibly grateful. On both a personal and
professional note, I would like to thank each and every one of you for
the relentless optimism, dedication, and unwavering support you have
shown your children’s class teachers and the Academy as a whole.
Finally, we would like to wish all those moving into new positions or
indeed new ventures, the very best of luck. Once you have been part
of #TeamMarine you never really leave and so we know we will keep
in touch and watch you shine on from afar.
We really look forward to seeing everyone in September when children
will return to school on Tuesday 3rd September. 
Have a wonderful summer, and we will see you all soon.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs. Georgina Reid and Mrs. Nicola Keeler
Co-Headteachers
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Nursery

As the term has come to a close, we
are thrilled to share the remarkable
progress and memorable experiences
our Reception classes have enjoyed
over the past few months. The growth
in confidence and independence
among the children has been truly
inspiring to witness. Their reading and
writing skills have developed beyond
our expectations, and we couldn't be
more proud of their achievements.
This month, our learning journey has
centred around the story of ‘The
Selfish Crocodile’. The children
enthusiastically engaged in various
activities related to the story,
including painting the setting and
writing heartfelt letters to the
crocodile, encouraging him to be kind.
In Maths, our focus has been on
measurement. The children have been
exploring concepts of length, height,
weight, and capacity through hands-
on activities and practical challenges. 
As we prepare our children for the
exciting transition to Year 1, we have
taken time to ensure they feel
confident and ready for the next
stage of their educational journey. It
has been a privilege to watch them
grow and develop, and we are
incredibly proud of all they have
accomplished this year.
We are excited to see our children
continue to shine and excel in Year 1. 

Pre-School children have been reflecting on their journey
and their growth this month. They have been looking at baby
pictures of themselves and talked about how they have
changed. The children have loved their Stay and Plays both
in Pre-School and Reception. We would like to give thanks
and congratulate all the children graduating Pre-School. You
should be so proud of your achievements, and we hope you
are looking forward to Reception, either with us, or at your
new school. 
We can’t wait to continue learning with the current Pre-
School children, and we are excited for new friends to join
us. Have a lovely summer, take care, and enjoy. See you in
September.

Thank you to everyone for a fantastic year!
Reception Pre-School

Wow! What a year Turtle Class have had. The children have
had so much fun learning many Nursery Rhymes and reading
lots of exciting books. We have explored all of the colours in
the rainbow and even hunted for them around the school. 
We discovered that ‘Old Macdonald’
had an awful lot of animals on his farm,
and we can now name some of them.
The children have also grown their own
cress seeds. 
Our Christmas craft afternoon was fun
and the children loved being
Christmas crafty with their adults. Our
Summer Sports Event was a fantastic
opportunity for the children to show
their adults how great they are on the
Nursery equipment, we hope you
enjoyed these events as much as we
did. We hope you all have a wonderful
Summer and look forward to
welcoming lots of new friends in
September.



The adults in Year 1 are so incredibly proud of the progress that the children have made during this
academic year. Thank you to everyone who joined us for the year group assembly. 
The children have demonstrated excellent Geographical knowledge during our Wonderful Weather
topic this term and were able to apply this knowledge in English when learning about the non-fiction
text, ‘Weather’. The children also impressed our visitors from ‘Walkwise’, who came in to talk about road
safety, with their knowledge of different road signs. Walkwise will continue to work with the children
when they’re in Year 2.
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What an amazing year it has been! The Year 2 team are
incredibly proud of the children and the progress they
have made throughout the year! This term, we learnt
all about healthy recipes, how to stay healthy and
where food comes from through our Science,
Geography, and Design and Technology topics. We
hope they enjoyed their healthy wraps and their pizzas
that they made whilst on their trip to Occombe Farm. 
This term, we also had the privilege of sharing our
learning with you, through our class assemblies; the
Year 2 team were blown away with the children's
performance. We hope you enjoyed this as much as
we did - thank you for coming! Lastly, thank you for all
of your support this year! We wish all the children the
best of luck, as they move into Year 3. We hope you
have a lovely summer! Miss Widdison and Mr Cuzner
are excited to see the children in September.

Year 3

Year 1

July 2024

Year 2

Year 1 have had an exciting
Science topic this term which was
all about being shipwrecked! They
had to think about how they would:
build a shelter; protect themselves
from the sun; design and build a
life raft; find food and what might
be available on the island.
We have had a wonderful end to
the year with Year 1 and wish them
good luck for their move up to
Year 2.

During the final month of the school year, the
children in Year 3 excelled across all subjects
of learning. In particular, the children
produced fantastic final writes in Geography
to showcase their thorough understanding of
Weather and the Water Cycle. Furthermore,
the children enjoyed learning about different
types of foods in Design and Technology. Last
week, the children prepared and cooked their
seasonal tarts to take home. 
In addition to all the great learning, the
children also made the Year 3 team very
proud with their class assemblies for families.
Both classes practised and delivered their
performances to the best of their ability. We
finished Year 3 with an enjoyable class party
and fun games to cap off a great year. We
wish all the children and their families a great
summer holiday and we look forward to
seeing you all again in September!



Year 4 kicked off the month with a
spectacular assembly, showcasing
their talents and teamwork. Their
performance, alongside some of
the children’s involvement in the
Peter Pan production, highlighted
future stars among us. Notably,
some students bravely spoke at a
trust-wide event, earning praise for
their presentation on sustainable
campus redesign.
The indoor summer fair was a hit
despite the weather, with children
enjoying games and treats. In
class, they designed and baked
biscuits, wrote insightful
geography essays on natural
resources, and crafted persuasive
letters for charity donations. In
Maths, they mastered statistics,
applying concepts to real-life
scenarios. Rounders was the sport
of the term in PE, promoting
physical skills and team spirit.
As we end this fantastic year, we
thank our students and parents for
their dedication. Farewell to our
Year 4 students; we wish you all the
best in Year 5. Have a wonderful
summer!

Year 5 had a tremendous end to the academic year! They  
completed insightful essays considering Energy and
Sustainability. They were able to gain powerful insights into the
issues facing our environment during their Geography Field Trip
to Central Park. In English, the children reflected on the journey of
the Mayflower and completed amazing chronological reports. In
Maths, the children completed their Angles unit and are now
proficient protractor users! They can find angles on a straight line
and around a point - true Mathematicians! 
In DT, the children completed their Food and Nutrition unit. After
learning about the features of a healthy diet and food hygiene,
they ended the unit by cooking their own delicious bolognese
sauce. Both Year 5 classes brilliantly performed their assembly to
parents, and we thoroughly enjoyed sharing these with you. We
are beyond proud of the children this year and can’t wait to hear
their successes throughout year 6!
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Year 6

Year 4
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Year 5

Wow what an end to the year it was! We have really enjoyed
sharing and celebrating the children’s successes over this
academic year with them, through all the different events and
activities we have been taking part in. We were so proud of all of
them for standing up and sharing their learning and
achievements with their families during their Year Group
Assembly. Thank you so much to everyone who was able to come
along and watch. The children continued to work hard after SATs,
demonstrating excellent understanding in their Geography topic,
Globalisation, this term and also in their Science topic, Cells. They
finished their Maths topics with problem solving, enabling them
to exemplify the wide range of Maths skills that they have worked
hard on this year, and all their previous years of Primary school! 
Year 6, we are going to miss every single one of you! We are
incredibly proud of the progress you have all made and wish you
all the best for your next exciting chapter. Remember to work
hard, be kind and amazing things really will happen!



Thank so much to Mrs King who

volunteers with us each week, helping

us to ensure that our outdoor area is

always well cared for an
d looking its

best. 

Thank you for all of the 
support you

give to our environment and our

children.

Thank you to everyone who came along to

support us at the Summer Fair, including

all of the wonderful stall holders! It was a

joy to see so many people having fun and

getting involved despite the wet weather.

 

A huge thank you to Mrs Tabb and

FatMAP for all of their hard work that

went into organising it and thank you to

all the staff, parents and carers who

helped on the day. We couldn’t have

delivered such a fantastic afternoon

without you all!

Our Early Years Team received aCertificate of Excellence for TheEarly Years Team of the YearAward in this year's PearsonNational Teaching Awards. We’reproud of their efforts to makeevery child’s learning experiencesomething special and for givingour children the absolute beststart to their school journey!

In Other 



Mrs Rio-Wood, our Trust Leader for

Speech and Language Therapy, receive
d

a Certificate of E
xcellence in the

Award for Excellence in Special Needs

Education in this year’s Pearson

National Teaching Awards. Thank you

Mrs Rio-Wood for all of y
our hard

work in supporting our children at

Marine Academy Primary and across

our family of schools.

Miss Uren received a Certificate of

Excellence in the Pearson National

Teaching Awards for Outstanding

New Teacher of the Year!

Huge congratulations and a big

thank you for your passion and

commitment to our children. 

Congratulations to Mrs Howard forher well-deserved nomination for‘Teacher of the Year in a PrimarySchool’ Pearson National TeachingAward! Team Marine are incredibly proud!Thank you for your exceptionaldedication to our children. 



A big shout out and well done to

these members of staff who

took part in the St Luke’s Hospice

Midnight Walk this month. 

 

Miss Vickers was also part of the

warm up before the walkers left

for their 13.1 mile walk! 

We had a wonderful afternoon tea

with some of our families,

celebrating their children
 who had

completed 38 Things this year. W
ell

done to them all, we hope you

enjoyed completing your booklets

together!

Please can we remindfamilies that there is noright turn once you leave theone-way system by thesecondary school, thank you.





The Ineqe Safeguarding Group have published information on their website to
help you manage your child’s screentime during the summer break. Their website
includes top tips for managing screen time, activities and guides to popular apps:

https://ineqe.com/2024/06/20/summertime-screen-time-2024/

Online Safety
Thank you for your support in guiding your children to have a positive

online experience during this academic year. Here is some further
information and guidance to support your child as we move into the

summer holiday, where their screen time may increase.

If you have any further questions or concerns about e-safety, please contact our
Computing leader, Mr Druce, by emailing: primary@marineacademy.org.uk FAO: Mr Druce.

SUMMER SCREEN TIMESUMMER SCREEN TIMESUMMER SCREEN TIME

Being Kind Online
BBC Own It have curated a selection of

videos and quizzes with ideas and
advice to help make the web a kinder
place. You could use these to help you

start a conversation with your child.
https://www.bbc.com/ownit/curations/

being-kind-online.

https://ineqe.com/2024/06/20/summertime-screen-time-2024/
https://www.bbc.com/ownit/curations/being-kind-online
https://www.bbc.com/ownit/curations/being-kind-online


Lisa Kenevan and Hollie Dance both lost their sons to dangerous online
challenges. They have shared their advice and tips with Internet Matters
to help protect children from harmful online challenges. Internet Matters
have also included links to further resources regarding online challenges

at the below link:
 https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/parent-stories/tips-protect-children-

harmful-online-challenges/

Protection from harmful online challengesProtection from harmful online challenges

Secondary School Transition
Is your child moving to secondary school in September? Internet Matters
have published lots of useful advice and resources to help you during this
transition, including discussing if your child is ready for a smartphone and

explaining the challenges they may face in secondary school:
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/moving-to-secondary-school-

online-safety-guide/

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/parent-stories/tips-protect-children-harmful-online-challenges/
https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/parent-stories/tips-protect-children-harmful-online-challenges/


Snapchat is a popular type of social media that allows users to communicate through
messaging, audio, photos and video. It does have an age restriction of 13 and over,

however we recognise that some children may have it on their devices under the trust
and guidance of parents/carers. Please see below some further tips to help you with

ensuring that your child is aware of the potential dangers and some available settings to
reduce the likelihood of correspondence with strangers.



Attendance
Well done to Year 1 for having the highest

attendance this month! 
...and for having the highest attendance

for the whole school year!

Do you or any of your friends and family have any plastic-studded
football boots that are outgrown or that are no longer needed?

 If so, please bring them into the Primary for our ‘boot bank’.

If children have their own plastic-studded boots, we would be grateful if
they can they bring them in to change into before going on the 3G pitch

at break and lunchtime.

Donate 

your old

football 

boots!

WE NEED YOUR HELP!



The Books for Topics website www.booksfortopics.com is a great resource for recommended reads. 

http://www.booksfortopics.com/


https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2FImaginationLibrary.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3Y38c8QVdXPL0Chqzou6l7Vte0-V4jOjn5hICJYHw0Hc6Nni_YV_18l9c_aem_0NJOkbeC43ueuFU8tweNYg&h=AT0SjhnRuqMV-RPuE8ZQr6tZeam2IT3UA-MBkUWNBCvwU3kB0NBty1Yzo-7zqOXkpYzaNcEOiznA2_RRFuxmJhF9EvlSQR7_WcMVTCGYSqOljFbQQEnZbZgV0n3kcNLn7Q&__tn__=-UK*F&c[0]=AT2r7pRReC8h8O4tmcBGt0NTPfy4tN5xgH4LAVjQA3ymOMMWT9xwJD1zM01H9db5b-Eb_-HgozanrJRUCHxpTMtMfHHQhyf6rC90KZXCTiaNo_5pzKbqOjeAAr3KvyJ5yorJop8yCEYZkJW-jYz5tQJrmjvMzpec0qOkeAq2-natlIP3s_bx6gLbhuhdBMGFztg0Spd5oOQj-a2CyusxaYFtN9DlT-9VKuw1











